
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

 
Dear Parents,  

 

You are invited to attend this year’s 
Infant Nativity Performance: ‘Simply the Nativity’ 
 

Tuesday 10 December at 2.00pm and 6.00pm 

 

The children and teachers are all working hard, getting ready for our Infant 

Nativity Performance – Simply the Nativity’. All children in Nursery to Year 2 

are involved in both performances of this festive celebration and parents are 

warmly invited to attend.  

 

We have limited capacity so admission will be by ticket only. Tickets will be allocated on a first come 

first served basis: there is no limit on ticket allocation but we do ask that you only order the number 

of tickets you will use. 

 

Please use the slip below to request your tickets and return to the School Office immediately. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs H Yarnold 

Head of School 

 

 

Infant Nativity Performance: Simply the Nativity 
Tuesday 10 December at 2.00pm and 6.00pm 
 
Pupil  __________________________________  
 
 

Please reserve me ………….. tickets (please state quantity) for the: 
 

 2pm performance 

 6pm performance 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………parent/carer 

 

There will be a retiring collection at the end of each 
performance, please donate if you can 

(please tick) 


